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Greetings Parents,

Over the past 3 years, I have had the privilege of serving the students and families of MACS.  I have seen the school grow and I am incredibly proud of the work we have done and all that we have accomplished together – students, faculty, staff, our Board of Trustees and community partners.

This year we will graduate our first class of seniors not only from MACS but also from our Certified Nursing Program.  Our school has been approved for a 5–year charter renewal which means even more programs will be added to enhance our student’s learning experience within the medical field.

I have enjoyed watching your kids grow up into amazing young people.  That is why it is with mixed emotions that I inform you of my intent to leave Medical Academy Charter School at the end of this school year.  Saying goodbye to your kids - MACS’ students - is the hardest part of leaving.  I will miss you all greatly.  Please accept my sincere thanks and appreciation for your help and support.

As most of you may know, Mr. José Rosado will be taking over as CEO of Medical Academy Charter School.  We are working together until the end of the school year to ensure a smooth transition.  I would like to wish the very best to Mr. Rosado as he assumes his new position in July.  Please give Mr. Rosado a warm welcome and full support in his efforts to grow Medical Academy.

In closing, I bid you all a fond farewell, and know that MACS will be in great hands!

Yours in Education,

Joanna Hughes
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